
PUBLIC NOTICE
The Village of Bald Head Island 

Special Meeting  

of the Planning Board  

Tuesday, April 13, 2021 10:00 a.m. at the Public Safety

Multi-Purpose Room. 

The purpose of this meeting is to review the necessary amendments to 
the Village’s development regulations to conform to a new law passed 

by the North Carolina General Assembly and to make 
recommendations on these amendments to the Village Council. 

The Village Conference Line (1-855-369-0450 PIN 41787483) will be 
available to listen-in remotely.

If you have any questions, please call Village Hall at 910-457-9700.

Daralyn Spivey 

Village Clerk 

910-457-9700 ext 1001

April 9, 2021




